
All Saints Roman Catholic Church 

M A Y   4,  2 0 2 5 

 

Rev. Gregory Passauer, Pastor 

Deacon Thomas McAraw 

Mrs. Lia Ghering, Parish Office 

 

Office/Rectory Phone: 

(814) 796-3023 

Website: www.allsaintsrcc.org 

Parish Office Email: 

allsaint@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Faith Formation: 

Mrs. Maria Burkley 

(814) 969-2868 

Email: mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Mass Times: 

Daily at 8:00 AM as scheduled 

  (See schedule on next page) 

Saturday Vigil at 4:30 PM 

Sunday at  9:00 AM  

Holy Days at  8:00 AM                     

(7:00 PM - see schedule) 

 

Confessions: 

Saturday 3:30—4:00 PM  

or by appointment 

 

Office Hours: 

9:00 AM to 1:00 PM 

Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri. 

 

Parish Registration Forms are 

available on the bulletin board in the 

gathering space or on the website. 

 

Bulletin deadline: 

10:00 AM Mondays, in writing, please. 

myParishapp.com   
DOWNLOAD  
TODAY! 

 

11264 Route 97 N, Waterford, PA 16441 



 
 
 
 
 
 

May 3, 2025 – May 11, 2025 

 

   Sat.      5/03  4:30 PM  For the People 

      of All Saints Parish  

   Sun.     5/04   9:00 AM  Elmer and Marie Wick 

      (Rob and Diane Papesch)  

   Mon.    5/05  8:00 AM  Virginia Kuhn 

      (Mark and Val Rose) 

   Tues.    5/06  NO Mass   

   Wed.    5/07  NO Mass 

   Thurs.  5/08  NO Mass   

   Fri.       5/09  8:00 AM  Benjamin Gradler 

      (Family) 

   Sat.      5/10  4:30 PM  Jerry Damond 

      (Mary Ellen Damond) 

   Sun.     5/11   9:00 AM  For the People 

      of All Saints Parish  

  ALL SAINTS PARISH                                                 WATERFORD, PA 

The Sanctuary Candle burns this week  

In Loving Memory of  

Ken Worley 

 

LIVE THE LITURGY  
INSPIRATION FOR THE WEEK 

 

Jesus bids the disciples to bring their  
bounty of fish to the fire,  

to gather around it, to be warmed and fed.  
God’s invitation is for all of us:  

come to the fire of His love.  
Be warmed. Be fed.  

Then, go forth, and feed the sheep. ©LPi 

2025 Catholic Services Appeal One Faith, One Family.  
 

Currently 71 of over 350 families registered in our parish 
have contributed to the CSA this year. Can we reach our 
goal of 100  90 or more families contributing to the CSA?  
Any amount is greatly appreciated! Remember, anything 
over our diocesan assessment stays right here in our parish. 

Registrations are now open! Couples celebrating 25th, 40th, 
50th, 60th or more wedding anniversaries are invited  to   
attend the annual Diocesan Anniversary Celebrations on  
Sunday, August 3 at Our Lady of Peace, Erie at 2:00 pm or 
Sunday, August 24 at St. Tobias, Brockway at 3:00 pm.    
Celebrations include Mass with Bishop Persico followed by  
a light reception. To register for either event or to receive a 
certificate by mail, complete the online registration 
at   https://www.eriercd.org/familylifeoffice/anniv.html,   
contact your parish office, or contact the Marriage and    
Family Life Office at (814) 824-1210,  or until September 11 
to be mailed to you.  

FROM BISHOP PERSICO: 
 

Dear Sisters and Brothers in Christ,  
 

When you look back on your life, you can 
easily remember times when your life was 
transformed by the ministry of your parish 

priest as he celebrated the Sacraments with you and your 
family. Our priests have given their lives to our Lord and     
to you, dedicating themselves to the celebration of the       
Eucharist, ministry and service. I imagine that, like me,  
many of you have feelings of gratitude toward these priests 
who have served you so well over the years.  
 

On the weekend of May 10 – 11, our annual Good  
Shepherd Collection for retired diocesan priests will be 
taken in our parishes. This is our opportunity to express our 
gratitude with a financial gift to those priests who spent their 
lives in service to the Church. We look to you, the people of 
our Diocese, to help with the care of those priests who are 
retired now and those who will retire in future years. I thank 
you in advance for your generosity to our annual Good  
Shepherd Collection for the support and care of our retired 
diocesan priests.  
 

Finally, I ask you to remember all our priests in your prayers. 
Pray for those who are currently serving you, those who  
have retired and those who have died. Please also pray for 
vocations to the priesthood. We pray that others will follow 
in the footsteps of those who have given their lives as Good 
Shepherds, leading you, the People of God, by their priestly 
ministry. I wish you and your families a blessed Easter  
Season.  
 

Sincerely yours in Christ,  
The Most Reverend Lawrence T. Persico, JCL Bishop of Erie  

There will be NO WEEKDAY MASSES beginning  
Monday, May 12th.  
 

Please keep Fr. Greg in your prayers for his upcoming  
surgery and recovery. 
 

We welcome Msgr. David Rubino as our parochial  
administrator. He will begin celebrating our weekend 
Masses next weekend, May 10 & 11. 



THIRD SUNDAY OF EASTER MAY 4, 2025 

 

All Saints Parish 
Faith Formation Leader 
Maria Burkley 
(814)969-2868 (call or text) 
Email:  
mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org 

 
FAITH FORMATION SCHEDULE  
Watch the bulletin and email for summer activities! 
 

First Communion 

 

  
You are BLESSED! 

Congratulations and Blessings to  
Warren James Rogers 

 Son of Andrew Rogers and Suzanne Eisenberger 
baptized at All Saints Parish on May 3rd!  

 THIS WEEK IN OUR PARISH: 

    Sunday 5/04      9:00 AM Mass 

    Tuesday 5/06     NO Mass   

    Wednesday 5/07  NO Mass 

    Thursday 5/08    NO Mass 

    Saturday 5/10      4:30 PM Mass 

There will be a FOOD DRIVE with the drop off location of 
Asbury Global Methodist, 27 W. 2nd St. in Waterford on 
Saturday, May 10th, 9:00 AM to Noon. Donations of cash, 
cleaning and hygiene items also needed. 

The All Saints Ladies Society 

 “Spring in the Country” Luncheon & Gift Auction, 
is SUNDAY, May 4, 2025, doors open at 12:30 PM. 
50/50 tickets  are available after Mass today—$1 each 
or 6 for $5—drawing will be during the event! 

2025 Baby Bottle Fundraiser 
The Knights of Columbus in Erie and Crawford Counties 
are conducting our 4th annual Baby Bottle Fundraiser. 
Your charitable donations thus far have enabled the 
Knights to purchase five state of the art Ultrasound        
Machines and a Mobile Ultrasound Clinic for the Women’s 
Care Center of Erie. Since 2018, 702 babies have been born 
to women after they viewed their ultrasounds. They chose 
life for their children, even though they were originally 
abortion bound. 
 

The Women’s Care Center continues to face a financial 
crisis due to a large cut in funding by the state of PA that 
began last year. They actively promote childbirth as an  
option, rather than abortion by providing pregnancy,  
parenting, and adoption support services. 
 

In order to keep providing these vital services, the  
Women’s Care Center depends on our financial support. 
Baby bottles and/or envelopes will be distributed at the 
church entrance on Mother’s Day weekend (May 10-
11th). Please take one home and fill it with spare change, 
cash, or checks. Envelopes will also be available as an  
option to the Baby Bottles. The bottles and envelopes 
should be returned by the weekend of June 21 & 22. 
We thank you in advance for your kind generosity, and 
pray you will once again join us in our continuing efforts in 
saving the lives of unborn children.  God Bless! 

All Saints Ladies Society will be distributing carnations 
after Mass next weekend to ALL ladies in 
honor of Mother’s Day. Additional flowers 
can be purchased for $2 each to benefit  
People For Life’s Education Fund. 

BINGO RETURNS TO ALL SAINTS ON SATURDAY, 
MAY 17TH! SPREAD THE WORD...COVERALL JACK-
POT IS AT $500! DOORS OPEN 5:30 PM, FIRST GAME 
IS AT 6:15 PM. HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE! 
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1010 Rt. 19N • P.O. Box 360
Waterford, PA16441

(814) 796-2666 
www.humesforcars.com

RUSSELL C. SCHMIDT 
& SON

FUNERAL HOME, INC.
Dennis D. Schmidt-President, Supervisor

Pre-Arrangements Available
5000 Wattsburg Road, 

Erie, Pennsylvania 16504
(814) 824-5000

www.SchmidtFuneralHomeErie.com

Office Hours by Appointment

KEISER FAMILY EYE CARE, P.C.

Allison Benacci, O.D.
“Clearly, You’ll See The Difference!”
503 High St. • Waterford, PA 16441

www.keisereyecare.com

(814) 796-1133

Licensed Plumber #151

9675 Peach Street
Waterford, PA 16441

Brian A. Dwyer, Owner
Office	 (814) 866-7511
	 (814) 679-4108
Fax	 (814) 679-4110
Cell	 (814) 434-0829
Email	 djd55@aol.com
www.dwyerplumbingcoinc.com

• Land Clearing
• Site Development
• New Construction
• Sewer & Water Lines
• Storm Sewer Systems
• Septic Systems
• Plumbing Repairs & Remodel

163 East 10th Street
Erie, Pennsylvania 16501

MARTY KERR
(814) 453-4488

So we fix our eyes not on what is 
seen, but on what is unseen, since 

what is seen is temporary, 
but what is unseen is eternal.

	 Corinthians 4:18

In memory of Robbie Heard (1988-2009)

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!

CONTACT ME  
Steve Brookshire

sbrookshire@4LPi.com 
(800) 950-9952 x2493

• State Inspection &  
General Repair

• 24 Hour Emergency Service
• Tilt Bed

• Heavy Duty Truck Towing
10425 Peach St. • Waterford, PA

(814) 796-6171

Roofing  • Siding
Gutters

Gutter Guards
Exterior Cleaning

Residential & Commercial
Financing Available

724-605-4024
libertyroofingpros.com


